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28th   January 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to say thank you to everyone who has logged on to the live Zoom sessions each 
day with their teacher this week.  
 
I have received lots of positive feedback from the class teachers, saying how lovely it has 
been to see and interact with the children in their class each day. I myself, have seen a few 
of the sessions, it is lovely to see the enthusiasm the children have when the Zoom lesson 
starts and they can see their class teacher, Teaching Assistant  and their friends. 
 
Please continue to join us for the Zoom sessions next week. We will also be introducing a 
Zoom Year Group Assembly, led by a member of the Leadership Team each Friday. More 
information on how to log into this will follow next week. 
 
I would also like to say thank you to everyone who has emailed me photographs and 
examples of their children’s work. It is the highlight of my day, opening the emails and 
seeing what everyone is doing at home. Please continue to get in touch, sending more 
examples of photos and work to: headteacher@bordsgrn.bham.sch.uk  
 
Now I have a challenge for you:  
 
Mr Holmes' Challenge 
 
We are all spending lots of time looking at screens during this lockdown. My challenge is for 
all the Bordesley Green children to learn a new skill or do an activity away from a screen-
cooking, making and design, art and craft, a sport, reading your favourite story.  
 
I look forward to seeing all of your efforts! You may receive a Headteacher Award!  
 
Please send examples of what you have done to: headteacher@bordsgrn.bham.sch.uk  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr K Holmes 
Headteacher 
Bordesley Green Primary School 
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